No. 1/Internet/TVL/07-TC
Government of India
Office of the Registrar of Newspapers for India
(Ministry of Information and Broadcasting)
West Block-8, Wing No. 2, R K Puram, New Delhi-110 066
Dated: December 2009
To

The District Magistrate,

Subject: - Acceptance of Website-generated Title Verification Letters
Sir,

As part of its effort towards greater transparency and effective functioning,
RNI is now placing the title verification letters on its official website: www.rni.nic.in
for your convenience as well as the publishers. Publishers can now download a copy
from our website and file the declaration to begin with. However, it has come to our
notice that website-generated copies of the title verification letters are not being
accepted by your office. This is causing inconvenience to the publishers and

defeating the very purpose of using technology for efficient functioning.

2 In case of any doubt, the authenticity of the title verification letter can be
checked from the website. It is therefore, requested that your office may please be
advised to accept the website-generated copies of the title verification letters to avoid

further inconvenience to the publishers.




3. Some publishers have also complained about inordinate delay in your office in
forwarding the Declaration for starting publication. I would request you to look into

the matter so that the publishers do not face any harassment.

Yours faithfully,

(Narender Kaushal)
Deputy Press Registrar



